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MEMO 
 Date: April 4, 2025 

 To: Jerry Bohnsack and Breezy Point City Council 

 From: WIDSETH 

 Subject: WIDSETH Updates - CIP and Shoreview Lane 

  
Jerry Bohnsack and City of Breezy Point, 
 
Upon request from City staff, the full draft CIP will be presented at the April 17th Streets Committee 
meeting. Widseth continues to progress through the CIP workplan and is receiving good feedback 
from staff and the Streets Committee that is pertinent to future City investments in its street and 
utility infrastructure. 
 
We have contacted Gladen Construction, the contractor for the Shoreview Lane Ice Damage Repair 
project, regarding timeline for completing the project. Gladen informed us that as soon as 
bituminous plants are in operation for the year, they will be on site to finish up the project. This is 
assumed to be early May. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Nick Peterson, EIT 


